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Dear Mr. Tuitt

I have liaised with my client following receipt of the objections to his premises licence variation application.

In addition to those conditions already on his premises licence, we would like to propose the following additional conditions to allay
any concerns that Responsible Authorities have in relation to a) the prevention of
crime and disorder, and b) the prevention of
public nuisance.

The additional conditions proposed are:

A2. No single cans or bottles of beer, lager or cider shall be sold or supplied at the premises after midnight.

A3. No miniature bottles of sprits of 50ml or less shall be sold or supplied at the premises after midnight.

A7. Any alcohol sold or supplied (for consumption off the premises) must be in a sealed container.

G2. The licensee shall display the telephone number/email address of the Designated premises Supervisor for use by any
Responsible Authority or any person who may wish to make a complaint during the operation of the licence
in a prominent external
location at the premises that is easily accessible to the public.

P4. Prominent, clear notices shall be displayed at the point of entry to the premises and in a suitable location at any points of sale
indicating that where a person appears to be under the age of 25, identification will
be sought and, if not provided, service of
alcohol will be refused.

W8. Signage to be erected asking customers to refrain from littering the public highway outside the premises.

I would be grateful if you could forward these to the Police Licensing Team; Planning and Cllr. Webb as well, and I look forward to
your response.

Many thanks

Kind regards



 

 







 

 

 

Disclaimers apply, for full details see: https://hackney.gov.uk/email-disclaimer


